Sue Holl - 

I am pleased to be nominated to be the Engineering and Computer Science representative to the Committee on Instructional Program Priorities by both individual faculty and the Academic Council of the College.  I am the Chair of the Department of Mechanical Engineering and have been active in my Department, the College, and the University since I joined the faculty.  I have served on committees as varied as RTP, the Executive Committee of the Senate, and the  University Re-Admission Committee.   Additionally, I have extensive experience with outside accreditation, and as Department Chair am very involved with managing resources while ensuring delivery of quality curricula.  I have worked with Academic Advising and New Student Orientation for over 25 years.  I believe I have a good sense of our students, of the history of Sac State, of where we are now and of what we can do to maintain the quality of our strong regional comprehensive University.  I believe my knowledge, experience, and dedication to the University will be an asset to the Committee on Instructional Program Priorities.
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